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ANTI-5G PROTESTS

Please do NOT remove ‘Anti-5G' stickers or posters you see around Cambridge
‘Anti-5G’ protesters have been sticking posters on various street furniture including telephone infrastructure, electricity
cabinets and lamp posts.

Some of these posters have blades or other ‘'sharps’ placed behind them, in a deliberate attempt to injure anyone who
attempts to remove them.

PLEASE DO NOT REMOVE THESE STICKERS - THEY MUST BE LEFT FOR THE CITY COUNCIL SOS OPERATIONS TEAM
TO DEAL WITH.




